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6059 Highway 9, CA  95018 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 9, 2010 
 
 

Mr. Russ Mackey 
PO Box 1167 
Felton, California 95018 
 
Dear Mr. Mackey: 
 
This is to respond to your letters dated November 1, 2010 regarding the Fire Department 
Advisory Commission (FDAC) and the following as stated in your letters: suspending 
construction of the Fall Creek Apparatus Building; failure to vote by rollcall; Amador 
period use of McDermott Volunteer Fire Station; and purchase of water tender. 
 
The FDAC will be scheduling a special meeting at 4 p.m. on November 10, 2010 at 6059 
Highway 9, Felton, and will place on the agenda the following: 

 Fall Creek Apparatus Building 
 CAL FIRE response on County Apparatus Housed in McDermott Station 
 Purchase of Water Tender 

 
The special meeting will provide the public with an opportunity to comment and allow the 
FDAC to make a recommendation on the above agenda items. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
        
       Denise Muir 
       Staff to the FDAC 
         

 
 
 
 


